
Dear Esteemed Members of NEEA, 

  

I am pleased to inform you that the 25th conference of the North Eastern 

Economic Association (NEEA) is tentatively scheduled for the 14th and 15th of 

February 2025. 

  

As decided in the last executive committee meeting, the themes for the conference 

will be finalized based on suggestions from the members of NEEA. Therefore, I 

kindly request all the members to send their suggestions regarding the themes for 

the upcoming conference by July 4, 2024, to the email id 

secretaryneea@gmail.com. For your reference, the themes of previous 

conferences are available on our NEEA website 

(https://neea.org.in/uploads/AllConference.pdf). 

  

Thank you for your cooperation and valuable input. 
 

 

Regards 

 

Secretary NEEA 

mailto:secretaryneea@gmail.com

